



22<sup>nd</sup> November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers.

Christmas time is fast approaching and the children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are busy preparing for their Christmas production:



## We Wish You A Merry Christmas 🍑



Parents and carers are warmly invited to attend what promises to be a magical performance on

## Thursday 13th December at 2pm

There is no charge for tickets, but we ask that you fill in the form below and return to the school office by Monday 10<sup>th</sup> December. Seating arrangements in the hall are restricted and so in the first instance we are limiting tickets to three per family for each performance. If there are any spare tickets, these will be available on request.

There will be a festive raffle held by the PTFA at the performance. Refreshments will also be available.

Thank you for your continued support.

With best wishes

Mrs Pascoe

Deputy Head of Primar	у	
₩e	e Wish You A Merry Christmas	
Name of child:	Year	:
I would like ti	ckets for the 2pm performance on Thursday 1	3 <sup>th</sup> December